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Objective of the Session:  The main objective of the session is to create awareness among 

students on IEEEXtreme 14.0 Programming Competition. 

The session started with an inspiring video showcasing all the aspects and advantages in 

IEEEXtreme 14.0 Programming Competition. 

Our speaker Mrs. Mounika Thokala, started with an introduction of herself and motivated all 

the participants. 

Then, Mr. Vidya Sagar, Chair, IEEE CS HYD SECTION presented the agenda of the 

competition. He also added few points on awareness for the advantage of students and 

motivated everyone. Later, Mr.D S Chakravarthy, from IEEE Hyderabad Zone gave a brief 

introduction of IEEEXtreme14.0. He said the competition will be a 24-Hour coding challenge 

further said that the last competition was a grand success with 9,300+ participants, plus 

proctors, Student Ambassadors and Judges from all around the world. Now, the number has 

grown to more than 11,000 members. He explained all the rules and regulations of the 

competition. He also discussed the question paper structure which includes puzzles and 

data structures. The eligibility and team composition is designed in such a way that a team 

has a student member and a graduate member. He also spoke about the awards presented 

to the winners. 

Follwing that Sai Divya Nallapaneni, from IEEE Anantapur zone, presented a glimpse of 

IEEEXtreme 13.0 and discussed how the last competition was held in a successful way. She 

also applauded the support given by CS and SAC with the plan of events. 

Mounika ma’am showed the insights on the plan of action for two coming months with date 

and the session. She said that there are many internal workshops being planned such as 

puzzles, quizzes, data structures and coding strategies and tools. She also disclosed the 

team selection criteria. 



Later, Ganesh Anabattula, from IEEE Warangal Zone displayed a video created by the IEEE 

Hyderabad Section to promote the IEEEXtreme14.0 which represented all the details of 

competition. 

At last, Vidya Sagar sir concluded the session by encouraging the participants. He urged the 

students to get adapted to the new programming skills with logical thinking, semantics and 

syntax. He said that winning in the competition matters nothing than participating in it. 

Thus, made everyone understand the importance of participating by quoting three points; 1. 

Do not fear failure 2. Interpret and interact 3. Just put efforts. He finally concluded the 

session by extending his warm wishes to prompters and students. 
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